
FAQs

How is a firmware update made for remote devices?

For more information, see the manual!

The user with the role Superadmin receives an e-mail from CLIQ Web Manager that new firmware is ready.

  

After logging into the Web Manager, the imported firmware is available under the item "Administration" - "Firmware". You can see all
existing firmware versions.
Purchasing customers please download the firmware directly from the DCS server and import the firmware directly into the CLIQ Web
Manager.



  

 

To use the new firmware, it must be sent to the remote units.



 

For faster programming of all remote units (mass programming), please select the button "Select all". Then, as the first step, load the 
bootloader firmware into the units.



Depending on how the heartbeat of the units is set, the firmware is transferred from the server to the unit so that the gears in the
overview gradually disappear.

 

As soon as the gears have disappeared, load the firmware into all units in the second step. The gears then appear again and disappear
after the firmware has been stored in the units.

 

Then, under the information card of the respective remote unit, you can see which firmware and bootloader version the unit has.
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